
Dear Chicago Chapter members  

  

Happy Autumn  

  

I hope this email finds all of you enjoying the nice cool weather.   

  

I wanted to thank you very much for those who came to the Chapterluncheon at 

Maggiano's on 9/11.  It was pouring rain day, but we had 30 attendees and it was 

great fun at a nice venue with good food!  Many people brought donations for the 

Bring/Buy Sale and all the items were sold.  Thank you very much for having goo

d time with us while we raised funds for the Chapter.  As we obtain financial stab

ility, we will have more options for our future activities and for giving back to the 

chapter members. 

  

We want to remind you to circle your calendar for our Fall Workshop on Sund

ay, 11/6 at the Garfield Park Conservatory.  More details will follow along wit

h the registration form.  

  

For now, enjoy some of the pictures taken during the luncheon  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Ohara School of Ikebana Chicago Chapter 

Yuko Inoue Darcy - President 

Jan Wiltsie - Vice President 

Leigh Levine - Secretary 

Patricia Rosenmann - Membership 

Min Huang - Treasurer 


